
                    

             

Wilson County confirms first death related to Covid-19 
  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE APRIL13, 2020 
  

On Saturday, Wilson County confirmed its 11th case of Covid-19, and the first confirmed case 
at the Frank M. Tejeda Texas State Veterans Home. 
  
I regret to report this gentleman has since passed away while being treated at a San Antonio 
Hospital. 
  
His case was reported on Saturday to the county and was included in the latest number of 11 
confirmed cases to date. 
  
We are heart broken and send our most heartfelt prayers to the family, as well as his family 
and staff at the facility. 
  
This news emphasizes the need for our community to continue to take every effort to stay 
safe. Please continue to practice social distancing measures as well as wearing a mask when 
venturing outside your home. 
  

“Stay Home-Stay Safe” 
  
Additional Covid-19 information: 
  
Information about COVID-19, as well as coronavirus-related Floresville city offices closures 
and restrictions are available at www.floresvilletx.gov 
  
  
Floresville Mayor 
Cissy Gonzalez-Dippel  
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